
 

Meeting for POST Reserve Officer Basic 
Training Program  

POST has received requests to develop a Reserve Training 
Program that would satisfy the requirements for Reserve 

Certification. We would like to invite you to attend our Re-
serve Training Program meeting at POST on September 7, 

2016 at 10:00 am in Classroom 2. The specifics of this pro-
gram will be presented including the course components, 
training methodologies, and the enrollment process for can-

didates and agencies.   
Please send an email to Training Specialist Brian Mehrer at bmehrer@post.state.nv.us if you 

and/or your agencies Training Coordinator will be attending in order to make sure we accommo-
date all interested.  

 
 

TASER Instructors Course At POST November 16-17 
 

POST will be offering a TASER Conducted Electrical Weapon (CEW) Instructor Course No-
vember 16-17.  In order to attend, register for the class on the TASER Website. This 2-day 

course provides the basic operational theory and practical training to instruct users to reasonably, 
safely, and effectively operate TASER CEWs.  This course covers the TASER X26, X26P and 

X2 CEWs, and will certify those who successfully complete the course as TASER instructors for 
a period of 2 years.  Part 1 of the course is completed online and new instructors will spend ap-
proximately 4 hours online before participating in 16 hours of practical training.  Recertifying 

instructors will spend approximately 8 hours online before participating in 8 hours of practical 
training. The course also includes several drills and exercises requiring physical exertion. Stu-

dents should be in good physical condition and must advise the Master Instructor of any preexist-
ing injuries or physical limitations.   

Course fees are $435 for a new certification and $225 for a re-certification.  
For additional information please contact Training Specialist Brian Mehrer at 775-687-3359, or 
at bmehrer@post.state.nv.us. 
 

 

 

Academy 2016-02 Range  

Pictured Left to Right: Rick Henry, Shane Souza, Tracy Hunt, John Kern, Mike Petty, Jon Brunjes, 
Dain Szafranski, James Monroe, Aaron Williamson 
 

POST would like to thank the Range Staff from the Silver State Law Enforcement Academy who 
donated their equipment, time and expertise to instruct our 2016-02 Academy Range Instruction.   
 

 

Attention Veterans Attending our POST Academy 
 

If you are a veteran and qualify for the GI Bill Benefits, and would like to apply for those bene-
fits prior to the academy, please complete:  

 Form 22-1990 (if you have never applied) 

 Form 22-1995 ( if you have already applied for benefits) 

 
POST will also need a copy of all certificates, copy of transcripts (unofficial is acceptable), and 

all training that may qualify for prior credit (DD-214, Military Transcripts, College Transcripts).  
Please bring all required documents including these forms, filled out and completed, the first 

week of the academy. 
 

If you have any questions please visit:  
http://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill  

https://gibill.custhelp.com/app/home  
You may also contact  888-GIBILL1 (888-442-4551) 

 

OC Instructor Course Postponed  
 

We were unable to obtain the minimum number of participants to host a OC Instructors Course.  
POST will revisit hosting this class at a later date. If you have any questions, please contact 

Training Specialist Andrew Borkowski at 775-687-3304 or at aborkowski@post.state.nv.us.   
 
 

Professional Development Courses Full 

POST will be hosting the following Professional Development courses: 

     Basic Instructor Development (BID), November 14-18, 2016 FULL 

     First Line Supervisor Program, December 5-16, 2016 FULL 

Registration is on a first come, first served basis.  Both courses are now 

full at this time. If you would like to be put on the wait list, please 
visit the Forms Page on our website and fill out the “Professional Devel-
opment Course Registration Form”. If there are any questions please con-

tact Ben Miller at 775-687-3310, or at benmiller@post.state.nv.us. 
 

POST Professional Certificates Awarded   

POST is proud to list the following officers that have been awarded Professional  
Certificates during the month of July, 2016: 
 

 

 

 

                                                                      Nevada Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) 

Carson City SO 

Douglas E. Speegle, Supervisor  

Clark Co Dept of Juvenile Justice Svcs 

Katherine J. Cortez, Advanced 

Renee A. Cronister, Advanced 

Patrick D. Gulley, Intermediate and Advanced 

Nicholas A. Jackson, Intermediate 

Tina M. Kohl, Intermediate and Advanced 

Mary-Jubeth C. Lim, Intermediate 

Marcus D. McAnally, Intermediate and Advanced 

Cody V. McLemore, Intermediate 

Audrei C. Parker, Intermediate and Advanced 

Araceli Ruiz, Intermediate 

Tracy T. Stefanik, Advanced 

Eloy F. Strayhand, Intermediate 

Clark Co Park Police 

Timothy L. Polk, Intermediate  

Clark Co School District PD 

Shane A. Burton, Intermediate and Advanced 

Elko Co SO 

Mark A. Hawkins, Intermediate 

Henderson PD 

Marc J. Smith, Intermediate 

Scott A. Stewart, Supervisor 

LV Metro Detention Center 

Sonja M. Wortham, Intermediate 

LV Metro PD 

Eugenio L. Basilotta, Intermediate and Advanced 

Anthony F. Cavaricci, Supervisor 

Lazaro R. Chavez, Supervisor 

Maurice D. Collins, Intermediate and Advanced 

Patrick L. Denney, Intermediate and Advanced 

Justin J. Eberling, Intermediate 

Cody J. Fulwiler, Supervisor 

Jonathon Ghebrecristos, Intermediate 

Bryan P. Kirwin, Supervisor and Intermediate 

James K. LaRosa, Intermediate and Advanced 

Brett M. Levasseur, Intermediate and Advanced 

Justin R. Marzec, Intermediate and Advanced 

Brandon A. Oris, Intermediate and Advanced 

Ricardo A. Rodriguez, Intermediate and Advanced 

Beth J. Schmidt, Intermediate and Advanced 

Adam D. Seely, Intermediate and Advanced 

Gibron A. Smith, Supervisor 

Andrew T. Velasquez, Intermediate and Advanced 

Eugene R. Yanga, Intermediate and Advanced 

Joseph A. Zepeda, Intermediate 

NV Attorney General’s Office 

Jared M. Reed, Supervisor 

Daniell A. Valerio, Advanced 

NV Dept of Corrections 

Joseph D. Dugan, Supervisor 

Vangela L, Thompson, Supervisor 

NV Dept of Public Safety 

Victoria L. Bruni, Intermediate 

John M. Gresock, Supervisor 

Loy D. Hixson, Advanced 

Scott P. Reinmuth, Intermediate and Advanced 

Bryan G. Waters, Supervisor 

NV Gaming Control Board 

Ryan D. Sullivan, Advanced 

Victor T. Sutton Sr., Intermediate 

Pyramid Lake Paiute Tribal PD 

Keith M. Killian, Intermediate and Advanced 

Reno PD 

Barbara A. Armitage, Advanced 

Eric P. Schlesener, Advanced 

Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority PD 

Ricardo O. Duarte, Intermediate 

Joshua G. Stagliano, Advanced 

Sparks PD 

Curtis L. English, Intermediate and Advanced 

UNR PD 

Tod L. Miller, Advanced 

Washoe Co School Dist PD 

Brandon A. David, Intermediate 

Eric C. Diamond, Intermediate 
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775-687-7678 
 

See our website for more 
Information: post.nv.gov 
 
And Facebook at  
Facebook.com/NVPOST 
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